
 

January 24, 2023 

Good evening and welcome. 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǘƘ ƛƴ .ǳǊƴŀōȅ ŀǊŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŎŜƴǘǊŜ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǿŜ ŘƻΦ Lƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳΣ ǿŜΩǊŜ ŜƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ 
Burnaby, as we prepare for what current and future students will need in schools. We would like to 
hear from you. 

This Board is seeking feedback as we work to create a comprehensive Long-Range Facility Plan and 
strategy. When complete, the plan will lay out a multi-year roadmap that supports students by 
understanding our current and ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘȅ ƴŜŜŘǎΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴ ŜƳǇƘŀǎƛǎ ƻƴ ǿƘŀǘΩǎ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
buildings.   

All of our ǿƻǊƪ ƴŜŜŘǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ƎǊƻǳƴŘŜŘ ƛƴ ǿƘŀǘΩǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ We can all see how 
quickly the city is increasing in its densification and in the growing number of people choosing to call 
Burnaby home. A growing community means more public school students.  
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